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Upcoming Volunteer Project:
Santa’s Helper Shoppers

Parents - We Need You!

What is it? PTO gives parents the 
option to send cash for Christmas 
gifts for the teachers and other school staff they
designate. Staff members give PTO a ‘wish list’ of
items or gift cards they would enjoy, and PTO’s
Santa’s Helpers shop for those items based on cash
received for each staff member.
If you are interested in helping 
with this project, submit your 
info via this QR code! 

Perfect for holiday gifting,
PTO offers a year-long
fundraiser with Mighty
Missouri Coffee, a North
Dakota based company!

Fundraiser 
Spotlight

Scan QR code above or go to
mightymissouri.com
Make sure to use code TRINITYPTO upon
checkout so your purchase is included in
the fundraiser!

Trinity PTO earns $5/12oz bag of coffee, $9/2.5lb bag of
coffee, $15/5lb bag of coffee, and 10% on other items

purchased using your code. 

Contact the PTO! Email trinitytitanspto@gmail.com
President Amanda Klein - Secretary Ginny Hamilton - Treasurer Audrey Steier

Our next PTO meetings are Thursday,
 Nov. 7th & Dec. 5th at 6:00pm 

at Trinity Elementary East Cafeteria. 
Please Join Us!

Save the Date!
11/4 - STEM Day @ TEW
11/5 - STEM Day @ TEE & TEN
11/11 - Veterans Day: No School!
11/18 - TEN Parent Teacher Conferences
11/21-26 - Ignatius Book Fair @ TEE
11/25-26 -  TEE/TEW Parent Teacher Conferences
11/22 - Return your Santa’s Helpers forms 
11/27-29 - Thanksgiving Break: No School!
12/6-8 - Narnia the Musical @ THS
12/11 - Tentative Cookie Sales Pick Up Day

November 2024

Prayer Intercession:
Please remember to keep our

friend and TEN 5th Grader
Cooper Craig-Mellmer in
your family’s daily prayers.

Thanks to all who helped with
the PTO Halloween Event!
It was a great evening!

TEE & TEW Families
decorated saint

pumpkins for All Saints
Day on November 1st!


